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Hello dance families!   

We are in the full swing of dance classes. Dancers are getting into the     

routine of classes, and I’m sure each of them has their favorite sections we 

do each week. Before we get into the news of the month, first a reminder:  

THERE ARE NO CLASSES NOVEMBER 19-23.  The studio will be closed 

for Thanksgiving Break!   

Okay -- We have a big event coming up at the studio, so read on to learn all 

about it! 

Last week, ALL classes began working on choreography for our Christmas 

Cabaret! 

Yes, I know we still need to get through Thanksgiving, and I’m certainly not 

trying to rush time. But I want to make sure we have enough time to get 

our dances performance ready! This year's theme is Miranda's Christmas 

Playlist, and we'll be dancing to some of my favorite Christmas music- lots 

of genres and decades! I am so excited to share this with the kiddos!   

The date for Christmas Cabaret has been out since our Open House back in 

August, and has been on the calendar and in Newsletters, so HOPEFULLY 

you already have it on your calendar! This year, Cabaret will be held      

Sunday, December 16th at 2pm. There will be ONE show this year for all 

dancers! The location is still being finalized as I write this newsletter, and 

will be announced when tickets go on sale December 1st.   

Costuming is very simple for our Christmas show. Preschool and Kindergarten age dancers get to 

wear any cute Christmas outfit they'd like (but no tights for girls- they'll be to slippery)! Dancers in 

1st grade and up will wear their GREEN Fusion studio t-shirts and black bottoms. If you DON'T 

have a green studio t-shirt, Rivals will be printing another round of them for us! Here is the link to 

order:  https://www.rivalsinc.com/fusion-danceworks.html                                                                   

The Order window is open until November 26th. 

Thanks for being AWESOME dance families. As we enter this season of Thanksgiving, I’m grateful 

for this great dance community we have here! 

Keep Dancing-   Miranda 

Fusion DanceWorks       Miranda Bushaw Beyer       563.608.2188       fusiondanceworks@gmail.com 

Dates To Remember: 

• Final FALL Tuition          

payment due:        

November 23 

• Thanksgiving Break: 

November 19-23 

• Rivals Order Due:   

November 26 

• Christmas Cabaret 

Tickets On Sale:         

December 1 

• Christmas Cabaret: 

December 16 at 2:00pm 

• Studio Movie Night: 

December 18 at the 

Studio! (date change 

from original calendar) 

• Winter Break:       

Dec.18– Jan. 4, 2019 

• Dance Recital:         

May 3 & 4, 2019 

https://www.rivalsinc.com/fusion-danceworks.html

